
May 18, 2020 

Louis Anthony Cox, Jr., Ph.D. 
Chair 
Clean Air Scientific Advisory Committee 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, D.C.  20460 

Dear Dr. Cox: 

Thank you for your May 5, 2020, letter conveying comments from individual members of 
the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Clean Air Scientific Advisory Committee Secondary 
NAAQS Review Panel for Oxides of Nitrogen and Sulfur on their “Consultation on the EPA’s 
Review of the Secondary Standards for Ecological Effects of Oxides of Nitrogen, Oxides of Sulfur 
and Particulate Matter: Risk and Exposure Assessment Planning Document (August - 2018).” 

I want to convey my appreciation to you and the members of the CASAC Review Panel 
for your time and efforts. The panel’s comments will be very helpful as we move forward with 
this review. If you have any questions, please contact Erika Sasser at sasser.erika@epa.gov. 

Thank you again for your thoughtful and constructive advice on this important topic. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew R. Wheeler 


